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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 5, 2017 

PIMA COUNTY ATTORNEY'S VICTIM ADVOCATES 
TO ASSIST VICTIMS OF LAS VEGAS MASS SHOOTING 

Tucson, Arizona - Pima County Attorney Barbara La Wall announced that a team of ten Pima County Attorney's Office victim advocates and 

volunteer advocates departed today for Las Vegas, Nevada to volunteer their crisis intervention and advocacy services in response to a "serious and 

urgent" emergency request for assistance from the Nevada Attorney General's Office to provide support services to victims of the October 1, 2017 

mass shooting. 

La Wall said: "I am extremely pleased that our staff and volunteers are willing and able to travel to Las Vegas to work with the hundreds of victims, 

survivors, and their families. My Office stands ready to help all victims of crime, no matter where or when a tragedy occurs. My heartfelt 

condolences go out to the victims of this horrific shooting." 

Victim advocates, both staff and volunteers, are highly qualified and specially trained in crisis intervention. Their rigorous training and experience 

ensure that victims receive the best support possible. Victim advocates help people at their most vulnerable, after lives have been shattered by 

criminal acts and violence. 

Established in 197 5, the Pima County Attorney's victim advocacy program was one of the first of its kind in the country to provide comprehensive 

assistance to victims of crime and crisis intervention at crime scenes, and has served as a model for other programs across this country and 

internationally. The Pima County Attorney's victim advocates have provided assistance at a number of mass casualty events, including the January 

8th shooting in Tucson, the 9/11 terrorist attack in New York City, the Oklahoma City bombing, and others. 

Crisis intervention and victim advocacy services are available for any Tucsonan who was in Las Vegas and has been impacted by the shooting. 

Contact: Victim Services 

520-724-5525 
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